

November 18, 1999

Michael L. Hughey RE/MAX BAY AREA 1758 Solano Ave Berkeley, CA 94707

Dear Mike:

Congratulations on your induction into the RE/MAX Hall of Fame! This is a tremendous career achievement for you and one of which you should be most proud. We realize the overwhelming effort you have expended in order to reach this goal and it is our pleasure to be among the first to congratulate you.

Providing consistent customer service is an integral part in earning this prestigious award and it is obvious that the quality of your service is unsurpassed. It is truly a pleasure and an honor to be affiliated with you within the RE/MAX organization.

Sincerely,

Dave Liniger, ABR, CRB

Chairman of the Board

Dary Jesperson, ABR, CRB, CRP, GRI

President

Margaret Welly, CRB Senior Vice President Gail Liniger, ABR, CRB, CRP

CEO >

Vinnie Tracey, CRB Senior Vice President

Joe Reynolds, CPA, CRP Senior Vice President